From: B Watts

To: Chace Pedersen
Subject: ACU-23-0003 Atlas
Date: Thursday, September 7, 2023 1:21:53 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

Dear Chase, | object to the placement of this tower. This will despoil beautiful rural Manastash
Road. Surely there is a less egregious place to locate such an unsightly monstrosity. | feel this
placement is just a matter of convenience, without consideration to the neighborhood and those of
us who enjoy this area. Thank you for your attention to this.

Sincerely yours, Rebecca M. Watts
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